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Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This week in Sunday School
We gathered all together to sing some songs, refocus on our mission statement, and meet the teachers! Then we went with our teachers to decorate bags for Love in a Lunchbag! We still have some packed to be given out! Pick one up the next time you are at church!
This week in Children’s Church
We played a game where we acted like we had a job and were each paid a different amount for that job. Some people made more and some made less, but they all had to pay 2 coins every so often to continue playing, this symbolized paying for needs. Soon, some kids decided to start stealing from the bucket of coins and other kids in order to continue playing. We talked about how that was wrong, then gave the kids a choice, they could put their coins in the bucket, or keep them. Then the kids were offered candy for more coins than any of them had originally had, but those who put their money together like the apostles did were able to get candy. Afterwards we talked about how since we as kids do not really have money, what other ways can we help each other?
· What did the apostles do when they lived together?
· How can we be like the apostles.







Coming up This Week
Our first Wednesday Night starts this week! Dinner is at 5:30pm and programming starts at 6:15pm! See you there!
Keep in Mind
Back to School Sales have started up, which means that now is the perfect time to sign up and donate some school supplies for Operation Christmas Child! The list of materials and sign-up sheet are online (click here) and downstairs on the Children’s Ministry board!

Join us at 5:30pm on October 7th to set up for PADs at the United Methodist Church of Libertyville! Let Bobby know if you are interested by emailing him at Bobby@libcov.org

